
Resolution of Appreciation Honoring President Philip A. Glotzbach Upon His 
Retirement from Skidmore College 
  
WHEREAS, Skidmore College has grown, flourished, and gained wide recognition as a 
top liberal arts institution under the leadership of Philip A. Glotzbach, 7th President of 
Skidmore College; and  
 
WHEREAS, President Glotzbach successfully led the development and implementation 
of two strategic plans: 



Saratoga Reads, SaratogaArtsFest, and Skidmore Cares, which recently celebrated its 
14th anniversary. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the members of the faculty of Skidmore 
College wish to extend their sincere appreciation to President Philip A. Glotzbach for his 
outstanding vision, guidance, and leadership over the past seventeen years; and  
  
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the faculty expresses its best wishes for his and 
Marie Glotzbach’s well-being, happiness, and enjoyment of a fulfilling retirement.  


